
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

       Tuesday 11th January 2022 

 
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 3 Roman Workshop – Thursday 20th January 2022 
 
We are excited to tell you that the Rainbow Theatre Company will present their Roman workshop to 
us in school on the morning of Thursday 20th January 2022. This workshop will support the work we 
are doing in class this year about the Romans. 
 
The Rainbow Theatre company have visited our school before, and the children always thoroughly 
enjoy and learn from the experience. In order to make this workshop as authentic as possible, we 
are asking the children to come to school dressed as a Roman for the day – thank you for 
your support with providing these costumes. The costumes can be simple and do not need to be 
costly eg. pillow case/sheet toga with shorts/leggings and t-shirt underneath. As the weather is likely 
to be cold please make sure that your child has plenty of warm clothes on under their costume. The 
children are working on their Roman shields as part of their homework which can also be used as 
part of their costume. Any queries please see the class teacher. 
 
The total cost per child for this workshop is £6.65. Whilst this is a voluntary contribution we regret 
that we may have to cancel the workshop if we have insufficient funds. If there are any problems 
concerning payment please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Please complete the consent/payment form via the following googleform link (press ‘submit’ at 
bottom of form once completed to send to the school office) by Wednesday 19th January 2022:  
FILL OUT FORM   
If you have problems accessing the googleform please complete the form below and return to the 
school office. If you have any queries about payment please contact Mrs Annie Carter in the school 
office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs A Friend and Mrs S Buchan 
 

 
Year 3 Roman Workshop – Thursday 20th January 2022 

 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………………….….   Class……………….……… 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in this workshop:                                YES / NO 
                                                                  
I will pay £6.65 through ParentMail PMX                              YES / NO 
 
I give consent for my child to have their photograph taken at this event for use on the school 
website and school newsletter. You can withdraw this consent at any time                     YES / NO  
                                                                                                                

    
Signed………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer        Date…………………….. 
 

Please return this consent form with payment by Wednesday 19th January 2022 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
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Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYOlMMG-Yami6RW6rAhzrVGdYb1orMKTHyceqLaXUS_kpjFQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link

